
 

 
 

 

                     Join us for our next SEND Forum Meeting 
 
When  Wednesday 22nd November @ 10.30 – 12.30pm 
Where          Greenwood Centre, 37 Greenwood Place, 

Kentish Town, NW5 1LB 

 
Join in to get the latest news from Camden SEN Department (Special Education Needs) and 
the Disabled Children’s Social Care Team.  
 
In this meeting we will be given an update on the CNWL Autism roadmap, the SEND 
Strategy self-evaluation, the Camden SEN Survey and the new service structure in the 
disabled children’s social care team. It’s going to be super informative so do come along. 
 
Open to any parent carer in Camden with a child or young person (0-25 year) with special 

needs. 
DON’T FORGET TO SIGNUP BY MONDAY IF YOU WANT TO JOIN US: 

 Please email natasha.burgess@kids.org.uk, call or text 07711 767 258 
            https://www.facebook.com/CamdenSpecialParentsForum  

 

  

Cook & Eat 
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